
 
 
 
December 4,  
 
Dr. Mingle, 
 
I am the advisor for the Red Cross club at Watchung Hills and am reaching out regarding a 
Holiday craft night that we are having in December at WHRHS.  
 
The craft night is for the younger generations of students in our sending districts therefore we 
were hoping this flyer could be distributed to the Teachers in your school to send home with 
the students. We were also hoping you could post the flyer or information in your weekly 
newsletter for parents to see.  
 
We will be providing all supplies as well as pizza and drinks for all to enjoy. Any proceeds 
collected will be donated to the American Red Cross in our effort to help with disaster relief in 
the U.S.  
 
The members of our club are hoping to make this a yearly tradition which would be a great way 
to kick off the holiday excitement for all.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dorian Papianni 
 
Instructional Aide 
Watchung Hills Regional High School  
 

 


